
 

 

E O C  I N F O  

U S  H I S T O R Y  

End of Course Information 
For US History 

Students currently in US History will take the EOC on Friday, December 3rd.  There are 
2 sections and students will complete both sections at one time. 

This year, the EOC will count for 20% of your final grade so it is very important that you 
take it on the required date and do your best!   

Here are a few things to know and a few tips: 

 Your teacher will let you know where to go (and which block) to test when it gets 
closer to the EOC date.  If you still aren’t sure where to go a few days before, ask 
your teacher! 

 All EOCs will be given face-to-face at McEachern.  There is no remote option. 
 We will socially distance and spread out as much as possible. 
 If you do not take the EOC, teacher must enter a 0 (zero) that counts toward 20% of 

your final grade. 
 Get plenty of rest the night before your testing dates! 
 Eat a healthy breakfast on the morning of your testing dates so that you have plenty 

of energy. 

Additional resources to help prepare students for the EOC: 

US History will offer EOC tutoring from 3:45-5:00pm on the following days:  

29 Nov: Lawrence/Oster in Macland 117 
30 Nov: Moore in Macland 117 
1 Dec: Lawrence/Oster in Macland 117 
2 Dec: Myers in Macland 117 

For virtual opportunities for EOC tutorials, Here is a Teams link that will be shared by your 
teacher for the below schedule: 

10/19; 10/21 Unit 1 
 

10/25; 10/28 Unit 2 
 

11/1; 11/4 Unit 3 
 

11/8; 11/11 Unit 4 
 

11/15; 11/18 Unit 5 
 

Each Teams session will be 
from 4:15-5:00pm 

 


